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           ETC 2017/18 - 41 
 

ELLOUGHTON-CUM-BROUGH TOWN COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF AN EXTRAORDINARY TOWN COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON  

MONDAY 5TH MARCH 2018 
AT BROUGH COMMUNITY CENTRE, CENTURION WAY, BROUGH 

 
Public Forum:  No members of the public attended 
 
Present:  Councillors  Mrs.  Brogden, Credland (Chairman),  Davis,  Mrs. Duckles, C. Duckles, 
Mrs. Galbraith (Vice-Chairman), A. Galbraith, Luckraft, Muzaffar and Ms. Rowe. 
 
1. TO ACCEPT APOLOGIES OF ABSENCE – Councillors Mrs. Bentley and P. Duckles 
 
2. TO ACCEPT DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS RELATING TO ITEMS ON THE AGENDA  

No declarations of interest received. 
 
3. TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING HELD ON 20th FEBRUARY 

2018 
Following the amendment of a spelling error, it was proposed by Councillor Mrs. Duckles, 
seconded by Councillor Ms. Rowe and agreed unanimously that the minutes of the meeting 
held on the 20th February 2018 be signed as a true and accurate record. 

 
 TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE PETUARIA REVISTED COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

HELD ON 2nd JANUARY 2018 AND 5TH FEBRUARY 2018 
 It was proposed by Councillor Mrs. Duckles, seconded by Councillor Ms. Rowe and agreed 

unanimously that the minutes of the meetings held on 2nd January 2018 and 5th February 
2018 be signed as a true and accurate record. 
 

4. TO DECIDE ON PETUARIA REVISITED 
 Councillor Credland invited Members to speak with regard to Petuaria Revisited.  Following 

lengthy discussion it was proposed by Councillor Galbraith that the Town Council continue 
to take the Petuaria Revisited project forward. Councillor Mrs. Galbraith seconded the 
proposal.  Seven Members voted against the proposal and one Member abstained from 
voting. 

 
 It was resolved that the Petuaria Revisited project be independent from the Town Council. 

Under the Local Government (Parishes and Parish Councils) Regulations 999 the Petuaria 
ReVisited Committee now ceases to exist under the town council control. 

 
 Councillor Mrs. Duckles said the Town Council remain interested in the project and would 

like to be updated as to its progress. 
 
5. TO NOTE THE DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING – Tuesday 20th March 2018 
  
  
 


